
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS: We thank all our Extra-
ordinary Ministers of Holy Communion for their ministry 
in our parish, and we encourage them to commit to 
visiting at least one person regularly.  
 

Those who attended the meeting on Saturday, 21 June 
were given a set of guidelines to guide them in the 
distribution of communion in church and in the pastoral 
care of the sick. If you were not at the meeting, please 
collect a copy of the guidelines from Fr Ravi.  
 

Please contact the parish office for your DBS 
procedures and the piety stall for your communion pyx 
and prayer books, which can also be bought online.  
Gluten-free hosts are available for anyone needing 
them. 
 

FAMILY BARBEQUE 6 JULY AT OUR LADY’S. Food will 
be available between 11am and 1.30pm. Everyone is 
welcome. There will be a tombola and games and there 
will be access to the Pirate Ship for primary aged 
children. There is no coffee morning after 11am Mass so 
perhaps you can meet your friends for a barbeque 
lunch. 
 

SVP SUMMER RAFFLE: Tickets will be available at Our 
Lady's after Mass next Sunday (29th June). Cost £1 each 
or a book of 5 for £5.  First prize £5,000.  Second prize 
£1,000.  15 prizes of £100.The Draw will take place on 
25th Sept. Please support the work of SVP both 
nationally and locally in helping to relieve loneliness, 
isolation and poverty.  
 

BINGO NIGHT: To be held at Our Lady of the Rosary & 
St Luke’s Church on Friday 18 July at 7pm. Bingo tickets 
20p a game. Tickets cost £5 and include Baked Potato 
supper with choice of filling, Primary school children £2 
Please bring your own soft/wine drinks. 
Tea/Coffee and squash will be available 
There will be a raffle. 
 

All proceeds to be divided between St Patrick’s Poor 
Clare Mission in Myanga Kenya and Our Lady of the 
Rosary Church. 
 

VOLUNTEERS: Please consider helping with the 
successful running of the church. We need more 
people who can count the collection after all Masses, 
Children’s liturgy helpers, car park stewards, 
readers and cleaners in both churches, flower 
arrangers and makers of refreshments at Our Lady’s. 
Please call or email the office if you can add your name 
to one of our rotas. 
 

MONTHLY ECUMENICAL GATHERING: Monday 7th 
July at 7pm at Holy Trinity Wrockwardine Wood. Theme 
to be advised in due course  
 

THANK YOU for the recent donations of stamps and 
double knitting wool. The collections continue in both 
porches. 
 

TELFORD IN LOURDES: The Diocesan 
Pilgrimage to Lourdes departs at the end of 
July.  If you want pilgrims to take your 
Prayer Intentions to the Grotto, please use 
one of the white envelopes to enclose your 
Intentions and pop it into the post box in 
the church porch.  If you want to contribute 
towards the cost of the large candle that 
will be left burning near the Grotto, please 
place your contribution in one of the small brown 
envelopes and place it in the box.  Thank you. 
 

A MESSAGE FROM THE DIOCESAN LOURDES 
PILGRIMAGE DIRECTOR: The Lourdes Management 
Team have launched a ‘wish list’ to support our 
assisted pilgrims. Supporters of the pilgrimage can 
directly help by purchasing equipment to support their 
care in the Accueil alongside items to enhance and 
enrich their all-round experiences in Lourdes.  
To view the Wishlist and purchase items for the 
Pilgrimage please follow this link: 
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/42FRNUVO
3GUX?ref_=wl_share 
 

 PARISH PILGRIMAGE TO WALSINGHAM  (30th Sept - 
3rd October 2025). Balances are now due. 
If travelling by coach - £279 (hotel) + £104 (coach) - £75 
(dep paid) = £308 
If not travelling on the coach - £279 (hotel) - £75 (dep 
paid) =£204  
 

The balancing payments are due as follows:  
If travelling by coach £133-25 (hotel)  + £104 (coach) = 
£238- 25 by 31st July and £69-75 on checking out of 
the  hotel.   
If not travelling by coach £134-25 by 31st July and £69-
75 on checking out of the hotel. 
 

Payments may be made directly to the Our Lady’s bank 
account using the reference Walsingham or by cheque 
or cash to Janet Beyer, or the Parish office during office 
hours. 
 

NATIONAL PILGRIMAGE OF REPARATION AND 
PRAYER FOR THE SANCTITY OF LIFE: It is especially 
needful in the light of the events of the past week that 
on Saturday 2nd August 2025, the National Pilgrimage 
of Reparation and Prayer for the Sanctity of Life will take 
place at England's Catholic National Shrine of Our Lady 
in Walsingham. Led by Bishop John Keenan of Paisley, 
the pilgrimage will commence at the 12 noon Pilgrim 
Mass in the Chapel of Reconciliation and will also be 
available to join via livestream. To join the pilgrimage via 
the livestream: https://www.walsingham.org.uk/live-
stream/ 
 

TESCO BLUE TOKENS: From 1st July 2025, St. Patrick's 
PTA, the SPPSA, is part of the Tesco Stronger Starts 
campaign. Shoppers can vote for us using blue tokens 
in selected local stores, and every token really helps 
support our school community. 
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6 JULY 2025 
14TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Family Masses on Sunday – no Children’s Liturgy 
Sat 5th 17:30 Dennis Rowley 1st Anniversary / Rev. Adam Bamber Ordination St Patrick’s 
Sun 6th 08:45 No Mass in Polish Our Lady’s 

14th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

09:00 Colin Howard and Debbi Spence St Patrick’s 
11:00 Veronica Keys Anniversary St Patrick’s 

Mon 7th Ferial 
Tues 8th Ferial 

 12:00 Catherine Nickson Birthday Remembrance St Patrick’s 
Wed 9th Ferial 
  12:00 Sylvia Moore Our Lady’s 
Thurs 10th Ferial 

 09:30 School Mass                                             St Patrick’s Primary School 
 19:00 Lewis Family St Patrick’s 

Fri 11th St Benedict, Abbot & Religious Founder 
  12:00 Rita and Christine Connolly Intention St Patrick’s 
  13:30 Betty Hevican Funeral Service Telford Crematorium 

Sat 12th 17:30 Clare Kendrick RIP St Patrick’s 
Sun 13th  No Mass in Polish St Patrick’s 

15th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

09:00 Francis Bayley RIP Our Lady’s 
11:00 Joan Jones 1st Anniversary St Patrick’s 

 13:00 Catenian Mass Our Lady’s 
 

SACRAMENT OF FORGIVENESS (CONFESSION)  
30 minutes before Masses 

 

 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT   
30 minutes before weekday Masses 

RIP: Betty Hevican (Funeral 11th July 1.30pm at Telford 
Crematorium), Sicily Thomas. We pray for everyone 
whose anniversaries are at this time, 

BAPTISMS Parents, along with Godparents, are strongly 
encouraged to attend at least one preparatory session 
before the celebration of the Sacrament. The next session 
will be on 26 July at 12noon. 
 

 

Weekly Offerings: Total:  £1569.32- Standing Orders £744.37 (£586.12 Gift Aided), Envelopes £294 (£232 Gift 
Aided), Loose Plate £530.95 (Not Gift Aided). We can only add Gift Aid if donations are identifiable.   

Bank details: St Patrick Wellington  
Sort Code: 30-15-52    Account Number: 54546760 

Our Lady & St Luke Telford   
Sort Code: 30-15-52    Account Number: 54582160 

 

ROTAS 
Sat 5.30:  W: Geraldine & Stephen EM: Gay C: Gay & Nicky. Next week:  W: Denzil & Joanne EM: Nicky C: Maggie & Gail 
Sun 9:  W: Children EM: Catherine C: Bobbie/John/Nick. Next week: W: Kevin & Katrina EM: Francis C: Catharine/Felicity 
Sun 11:  W: Evangeline & Shreya EM: Anna C: Ann & Jane. Next week: W: Krystyna & Nancy EM: Stephen C: Lottie & Krystyna 

 
 

Refreshments available after Mass every Sunday at OLoR . 
Monthly Coffee mornings at St Patricks will resume in September. 

 

CHANGES TO POLISH MASS TIMES OVER SUMMER: 
There is no Polish Mass on 6th & 13th July and 3rd & 10th August, and no Polish Masses on Fridays in July or August. 

 
 

The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a Registered Charity (No.234025) 
 

DATA PROTECTION PRIVACY NOTICE 
Our two parishes sometimes collect personal information about parishioners.  All personal information is collected, processed and stored in accordance with 
the General Data Protection Regulations.  This is retained only as necessary and used by the Parish/Diocese for the benefit of the Parish and for legitimate 
reasons such as administrative and religious purposes.  You can read our full privacy notice at www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/privacy-notice. 
 

LIVESTREAM: Our Masses from St Patrick’s are available online at https://churchservices.tv/wellington 
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